
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

 
      August 21, 2015 
 
Mr. Wren Fowler 
Director, Licensing 
NAC International 
3930 East Jones Bridge Road,  
   Suite 200 
Norcross, GA 30092 
 
SUBJECT: RECEIPT OF APPLICATION FOR AMENDMENT TO CERTIFICATE OF 

COMPLIANCE NO. 1031 - ACKNOWLEDGMENT LETTER 
 
Dear Mr. Fowler: 
 
By your application dated August 7, 2015, NAC International submitted an application in 
accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations Part 72 for an amendment to 
Certificate of Compliance No. 1031 for the Model No. MAGNASTOR cask system. 
 
This letter acknowledges receipt of your application and informs you that the application 
appears to contain the necessary information to begin our technical review.  We have 
established a schedule for the technical review of your amendment request.  The schedule 
allows for staff to issue a request for additional information in December 2015, and a draft 
certificate of compliance and safety evaluation report for rulemaking in September 2016, based 
on NAC International responding to any request for additional information in April 2016.  If no 
additional information is needed, the draft approval for rulemaking may be issued by April 2016.   
 
Please reference Docket No. 72-1031 and TAC No. L25045 in any future correspondence 
related to this certification action.  If you have any questions regarding this matter, please 
contact me at (301) 415-6577. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
/RA/ 
 
 
Bernard H. White IV, Senior Project Manager 
Spent Fuel Licensing Branch 
Division of Spent Fuel Management 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety  
  and Safeguards 
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